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              Mission 

Founded in 1990, the O’Berry Center Foundation 

improves the quality of life for persons with 

developmental disabilities at O’Berry Neuro 

Medical Treatment Center and in the 67 NC 

counties it serves through family support, com-

munity services, education, quality of life initia-

tives and scholarships. 

“Committed to improving the quality of life for persons with developmental disabilities.” 

What is the relationship between O’Berry Center Foundation and OBNMTC? 

O’Berry Neuro Medical Treatment Center (OBNMTC) is a state-operated (Department of Health & Human 

Services) residential facility for approximately 290 persons with developmental disabilities from 65 counties 

in eastern and central NC.  Admissions now focus on individuals who are either elderly or medically fragile, 

as well as having a developmental disability.  OBNMTC is one of the largest employers in Wayne County. 

O’Berry Center Foundation was founded in 1990 by OBNMTC staff and families of persons living at 

OBNMTC because they saw a need to help impact the lives of individuals with developmental disabilities in 

communities across North Carolina.  Although part of the Foundation’s mission is to help individuals living at 

OBNMTC, the Foundation is a completely separate entity as a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. 

Letter from a Family who received Family Support Funds from the Foundation 

“Please convey our sincerest thanks to all the members of the O’Berry Center Foundation for the funds to 

purchase the bike trailer we needed for Martha to join us on our precious family outings.  The trailer has 

arrived, been assembled, and already put to good use out on our local greenway around the lake.  One of the 

neatest things is that I can hear Martha laughing as the wind brushes her face as she sees other people go 

by while she’s riding in the trailer.  She truly enjoys it, as do all of us.  Again we thank the Foundation for 

recognizing how much we wanted to “include” Martha, and for MAKING IT HAPPEN!!” 

            -Jennifer R. 

Want more information?  Please contact: 

The O’Berry Center Foundation, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1157 
Goldsboro, NC 27533 
Phone: (919) 581-4187 
Fax: (919) 581-4009 
www..oberrycenterfoundation.org 
 

 
Staff 

Monnie Lunsford, Executive Director 
Phone: (919) 815-4046 

Email: monunc@nc.rr.com 
Michelle Tucker, Community Relations  

Director 
Phone:  (919) 273-5733 

Email:  cm61007@bellsouth.net 

2013 Board of Directors 
 

 

Larry Johnson, President 

Linda Jones, Secretary 

John Gouldie, Treasurer 

Mary Wahl, Assistant Treasurer 

Dr. George H. Wahl, Jr. 

Vince Thompson 

Mary H. Bridges 

Michael Leynor 

 

The Foundationôs 5th Annual 

Campaign has officially begun!  

Last yearôs Campaign was a 

huge success and with your help, 

we can raise even more funds to 

continue the programs we offer in 

the communities we serve and at 

OôBerry Neuro Medical Treat-

ment Center! 

Every year during our Annual 

Campaign, the Foundation high-

lights one of the many individuals 

helped through our Family Sup-

port Program.  The Foundation 

loans durable medical equipment 

and assistive technology equip-

ment to individuals with a devel-

opmental disabilities in the com-

munities we serve.  This year, 

the Annual Campaign letter fea-

tured Joseph, a young boy who 

received a specialized stroller to 

help him get around to all that he 

does in the community, like going 

to church and even dances!   

Joseph relies on his healthcare 

worker to help him get around 

 2013 Annual Campaign Kick-off  

during the day, and without the 

new stroller, this would not be 

possible. ñThis stroller has 

been a real blessing to us,ò 

said MiMi, Josephôs mother.   

This yearôs Annual Campaign 

goal is to raise $10,000 to 

continue to help individuals 

like Joseph living in our com-

munities.  A gift of any size is 

greatly appreciated and can 

be considered a deduction on 

your 2013 taxes.  With your 

help, we will continue to make 

a difference in the lives of 

others just like Joseph. 

You can help others like Joseph (pictured above) by          

donating to the Foundation’s 2013 Annual Campaign! 

Mail your check to OBCF, P.O. Box 1157, Goldsboro, NC 

27533 or  visit www.oberrycenterfoundation.org and click 

on the Donate Now Button!!! 

 



 

¶ Volunteer your time at one of our fundraisers or our Annual Golf Tour-

nament 

¶ Donate to the State Employees Combined Campaign, Code # 1572 

¶ Donate online at www.oberrycenterfoundation.org 

¶ Explore our Planned Giving options 

¶ For more information how you can help the O’Berry Center Founda-

tion, call us at (919) 581-4187 

How can YOU  help the Foundation?! 

        Meet the Foundationõs Newest Board Member Michael Leynor 

agement experience.   

Michael also has a back-

ground in consulting, actuar-

ial analysis, financial ser-

vices, and systems analysis, 

and plans to start by contrib-

uting to the great work being 

done by the finance commit-

tee.   

Michael enjoys spending 

time with his family and 

coaching sports, and takes 

time on the side to teach 

and tutor students who are 

preparing for the SAT or 

GMAT.  He looks forward to 

learning more about nonprof-

its and working with an 

organization that can truly 

make a difference for those 

in need. 

The Foundation is excited to 

have Michael on Board and 

is looking forward to seeing 

how his expertise will aid the 

Board of Directorôs  Finance 

Committee! 

The Foundation would like to 

introduce its newest addition 

to its Board of Directors! The 

Foundationôs Board of Direc-

tors recently voted Michael 

Leynor to the Board.  

Michael works at Fidelity 

Investments as Director of 

Program Management. He 

has seventeen years of 

benefits administration 

experience as well as over 

twelve years of extensive 

project and program man-
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1572 

Code Number: 

as she loves helping others, 

brings lots of great passion and 

experience to the Foundation.  

Michelle is a busy mom, with six 

children, one of which who has a 

developmental disability. Every 

year she leads a team for the 

national Down Syndrome Soci-

etyôs Buddy Walk in Charlotte, in 

her son, Kolbyôs, honor.  Michelle 

has 24 yeas of service in the U.S. 

Air Force in law enforcement, 

The Board of Directors recently 

announced its decision to hire 

Michelle Tucker as its newest 

staff member.  Michelle was 

hired as the Foundationôs first 

Goldsboro-based employee to 

be an office manager. However, 

with her experience in fundrais-

ing and outgoing personality, 

Michelle has become the Foun-

dationôs Community Relations 

Director. Michelle is a great 

addition to the Foundationôs staff 

and she has been a Guardian 

Ad Litem for 8 years advocat-

ing for the needs of abused 

and neglected children. On top 

of working for the Foundation, 

Michelle is a full-time student 

pursuing  a double major in 

Psychology and Criminal Jus-

tice at Mount Olive College.   

The Foundation is thrilled to 

have Michelle on our  team! 

 Foundation Receives Wayne County Mini-Grant  

Foundation Introduces Newest Staff Member 

      Stress Management Fair and Workshops          

Workshops for the employ-

ees at both Caswell and 

OôBerry Centers.  

To kick-off the workshops, 

the Foundation held a Stress 

Management Fair at the 

OôBerry Center on October 

31st, inviting 20 vendors 

from the Goldsboro area. 

About 70 OôBerry staff mem-

bers attended the Fair, re-

sulting in an intimate event 

with one-on-one counseling 

between the attendees and 

vendors. Positive feedback 

was received from both ends!  

The Stress Management 

Workshops were run by Gail 

Marsal, a professor of Crimi-

nal Justice at Wesleyan 

College. Her classes are 

taught so staff learn tech-

niques to reduce their stress 

right at that moment by doo-

dling, playing with play-

dough, or other methods to 

take your mind off the stress-

ful topic. As you can imagine, 

the workshops are both fun 

and enlightening!  

In collaboration with Caswell 

Center Foundation, Mt. Olive 

College & other local agen-

cies, the OôBerry Center 

Foundation has been imple-

menting a $25,000 grant 

through  North Carolina 

GlaxoSmithKline Founda-

tionôs Ribbon of Hope mini-

grants program.  

Through this grant, both the  

OôBerry Center Foundation 

and the Caswell Foundation 

have implemented  a total of 

eight Stress Management 
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Michelle Tucker,  

Community Relations  

Director  

Michael Leynor, 
Foundation Board Member 

The OôBerry Center Founda-

tion was recently selected to 

receive a $5,000 mini grant 

through Wayne County  Health 

Department Innovative Ap-

proaches mini-grant program.  

These funds will be used to 

create a referral system for 

families in Wayne County of 

children and youth with special 

health care needs who the 

Foundation may not be able to 

assist directly with our ser-

vices. We will create a referral 

brochure that will contain a 

flow chart for families linking 

them to resources such as 

doctors or other agencies that 

can provide assistance based 

on specific developmental 

needs, as well as funding 

sources within Wayne County 

and state-wide.  

We would also like to develop a 

network of parents in similar 

situations to become resource 

contacts for Foundation fami-

lies, forming a Resource Board. 

In conjunction with our grant 

from the GlaxoSmithKline 

Foundation, the Foundation will 

implement a training workshop/

educational seminar for local 

Wayne County parents to intro-

duce them to the new  Re-

source Board as well as other 

parents, agency collaborators 

and local agencies available to 

serve them.  

The goal is to replicate this 

model to the rest of the 67 

counties the Foundation serves 

so we can  help more families 

throughout NC! 

  

 

Please stay tuned 

for upcoming 

information about 

educational 

seminars and 

community 

workshops over the 

next year! 

 

a GREAT DAY OF 

GOLF!  

Register early because 

last year we ran out of 

space and we want YOU 

to be able to play! 

If you would like to spon-

sor the tournament, 

please contact us at 919-

581-4187!  

 

Everyone mark your 

calendars for Wednes-

day, October 2, 2013 for 

our 21st Annual Golf 

Tournament!  It will be 

here before you know it!   

To celebrate our 21st  

year of this great golf 

event, we are working to 

make it even better than 

last yearôs tournament!  

Lots of prizes, great food, 

fun games, and of course: 

Please check out our 

updated website,  

www.oberrycenter             

foundation.org  

for all the latest informa-

tion about our Tourna-

ment! 

WE WILL SEE YOU 

THERE !!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

21st ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT SCHEDULED   

  


